
From: "lisa" <wildflower@laurelweb.net> 
To: <pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu> 
Subject: PABIODIV: Last Call for Restoration Information 
Date: Tue, 22 Mar 2005 15:39:16 -0500 (EST) 
 
Folks,  This has the potential to be a very useful tool for land managers and restoration practitioners in 
Pennsylvania.  Please take time to consider submitting your projects. 
 
Lisa L. Smith 
Consulting Ecologist 
286 Stoneylonesome Rd. 
Stahlstown, PA  15687 
wildflower@laurelweb.net 
 
----- Original Message ----- 
From: "jsunderl" <jsunderl@cnr.colostate.edu> 
To: "ma-eppc" <ma-eppc@yahoogroups.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2005 12:19 PM 
Subject: [ma-eppc] Last Call for Restoration Information 
 
Final Call for Restoration Technique Stories 
 
The National Park Service Ecosystem Restoration Program is sponsoring an effort to develop a 
database of restoration techniques related to alien plant invasions.  We are sending out this final 
request for information to all regions of United States.  We would like to hear about what techniques 
you are testing to restore native plant communities after weed control, and what you have learned.  The 
information we collect will be used to develop a database accessible to land managers. 
 
Please click on the link below to respond to the posted questions. If you would rather relay your 
experiences via phone or in person please call 
 
Jennifer Sunderland at (970) 231-9069. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jennifer Sunderland 
Research Associate 
Natural Resource Ecology Lab 
Colorado State University 
Fort Collins, Colorado 80526 http://www.nrel.colostate.edu/~jsunderl/ 
 
******************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 


